The American Payroll Association

Certificate of Excellence
is hereby granted to the

Hartford Chapter

For Participation in the

2015 Best Statewide or
Regional Meeting Contest

May 06, 2015

Date duk Maddux
Executive Director




resident

In appreciation of your outstanding leadership and selfless devotion to the payroll

professionals in your community, the American Payroll Association recognizes

Gail Ryan, CPP

As an exceptional Chapter President and Member of the American Payroll
Association who has served to advance Local Chapters, the Association,
and the Payroll Profession.
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Date Executive Director




